
tare Coop, inc. 

114 EAST 32nd STREET - NEW YORK - N . Y . 
TELEPHONE - MURRAY HILL 3 - 9877 

July 6, 1942 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
313 H Street, N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Harold: 

I just got back from a little vacation, with a beau-
tiful sunburn. Outside of that, I'm feeling fine. 
I received the O.K.'d proofs on McNutt. 

I haven't as yet received the Morgenthau story, but 
it will be in the mail tomorrow or the day after. I 
still think that an interview with LitvinoJEanswering 
a bunch of questions would be a corker for the lead 
article for the third issue. 

Cognizance should be taken of the fact that Japan 
and Russia will be fighting by the time the third is-
sue hits the dtandsCon October 15th. 

Hoping everything else is coming along satisfactorily. 
Will write tomorrow with reference to the array articles 
as well Arch Mercer. 

Kindest regards, 

Sincerely, 

PICTURE SCOOP 

Alex ynman AW:rb 
uopwa #18 




